
Ohio Housing Authorities Conference (OHAC) has                       

established a scholarship opportunity for ALL Public               

Housing residents and HCVP participants who are enrolling 

in or attending an accredited college, university, community 

college, technical school, or vocational school. 

$1000 

OHAC SCHOLARSHIP! 

$1000 

LMHA will review the OHAC scholarship applications and 

select two that will be submitted to OHAC for the chance to 

receive one of the $1000 scholarships.  

The two scholarship applications that LMHA submits to 

OHAC will be featured in an upcoming LMHA newsletter.  

If you would like an application for this scholarship opportunity,  

Public Housing residents please contact  

Resident Services at (440) 288-7420. 

HCV Participants please contact Carol at (440) 288-7454.  

All applications must be turned in by  

Friday, March 12, 2021! 


